
To Whom it may Concern,  
 
Hi, my name is Dawn Daniels and I’m reaching out from 97330 to express my concern 
that by eliminating Vote-By-Mail it would make it difficult for many to vote thus creating 
a barrier to the voting process. In particular, not being able to “Vote-By-Mail” in our 
state’s rural areas would force people to drive hours to a voting location. Many cannot 
take off from work in order to drive hours to a voting center or have other difficulties 
because of mobility issues.  Repealing Vote-By-Mail would block many eligible 
Oregonians from exercising their legal right to vote. I am OPPOSED to SB210. 
 


